
  

 

Background information to editors: 

 

IFSWF is a global network of sovereign wealth funds (SWFs) established in 2009 to exchange views on issues 

of common interest and to facilitate an understanding of SWF activities and of the Santiago Principles. The 

Santiago Principles is a framework of principles and practices voluntarily endorsed by IFSWF members. The 

emphasis is on appropriate governance and accountability arrangements and sound, prudent conduct of 

investment practices. The IFSWF is open to new members willing to endorse the Santiago Principles on an 

voluntary basis. The next IFSWF annual meeting takes place in Doha, Qatar, on November 19-20, 2014. For 

more information on IFSWF and the Santiago Principles, please go to www.ifswf.org. 
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IFSWF Secretariat has relocated to the City of London 
 

The Board of the International Forum of Sovereign Wealth Funds (IFSWF) has announced 

that the IFSWF Secretariat now has a new, permanent home next to the Bank of England in 

the City of London.   

 

Mr. Bader M. Al Sa’ad, IFSWF Chair and Managing Director of Kuwait Investment 

Authority, states: 

 

“It is with great pleasure that we can announce that the IFSWF Secretariat has 

successfully relocated to heart of the City of London under the leadership of Mr. Kristian 

Flyvholm. We look forward to furthering the work and mandate of the Forum. We will 

continue our global collaboration in serving the IFSWF membership and furthering the 

understanding of the Santiago Principles and SWFs practices.  

 

We are humbled by the warm welcome that we have received in London and look 

forward to future collaboration with the City of London and the London and UK authorities.  

 

The IFSWF Secretariat office is located at 1 Cornhill, EC3V 3ND, London, United 

Kingdom, and may be contacted via kf@ifswf.org or by telephone: +44 020 37 13 1100.  
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